
Parents:  
We have 3 School Community 

Council parent positions open for re- 
election for this school year. 
Nominations will take place from 
September 1st-11th by calling the 
front office. Voting will take place by 
paper ballot in the front office 
on September 14th, 15th, and 16th. 
Results will be announced on the 17th. 
If you are interested in running for a 
parent position, or if you have any 
questions, please contact Holly Wade 
in the front office at 801-610-8770. 
We hope you will take advantage of 
this great opportunity serve on our 
School Community Council. Have a 
great evening! 
	
  


